
The Workshop Meeting for the Board of Fire Commissioners, Gloucester Township Fire District 
# 4 , that was scheduled for September 7, 2022 was cancelled due to a joint meeting with Fire 
District # 2 . The Special Meeting with Fire District # 2 was held at 7:00 PM on September 7, 
2022.  
 
DATED:  September 7, 2022 
 
 
BY: _____________________________________ 
       Michael Jones, Secretary  
 

 
 

 


